
Facilities Team – January 14, 2023 Report 
 
Members, 
 
Thank you for continuing to use the website or office email to report issues. 
 
Facilities is receiving this question often – please review: 
Question:  Why are getting one watering a week instead of two? 
Answer:  Facilities is following Sarasota County rules regarding watering.  We are allowed one 
watering a week.  Go to the following link to review the Sarasota County restrictions. 
https://www.scgov.net/government/public-utilities-water/customer-services/water-restrictions 
 
STREETLIGHTS: (Updated) 
● (NEW) Rec’d quote from Sargent’s Electric. Currently comparing quotes – decision soon. 
● All streetlights inspected by FT.  
● Globe holding screws removed and holes retapped.  
● New stainless screws to be installed in the next few weeks. 
● Quote for all new streetlight top fixtures received. Under review 

 
FENCE (Vinyl & Chain Link): (Updated) 
● (NEW) Chain link debris cleared so repair can begin. 
● (NEW) Rebuilding may start next week of early the following week. 
● Formal vinyl fence restoration quote received and approved by BOD.  
● Start date early February could be a little earlier. 
● Chain link debris clearing at repair areas in mid January. 
 
IRRIGATION:   (AL - - PLEASE UPDATE THIS AREA) 
This past week, the following was accomplished: 
● Leaks at base of oak tree #224 and #326 located.  Both require rerun of piping.  
● Small repairs made on clock #3 homes. 
● Break at #201 valve scheduled repair next week 
● First of 2 new irrigation pumps received. Second one expected 3rd week of January.  
● Preliminary station work will begin early January (Finally!). 
 
ROAD DAMAGE (No Change) 
● No work done in this area. 

 
DEBRIS (Updated) 
● (New) Pine tree stump in West Lakeside FINALLY DONE! 
 
NORMAL ISSUES (Not all, those that are member impacting) * * * * * *  
 



CABANA (Updated) 
● (New) Both Restroom fans replaced or refurnished – both now working fine. 

 
GATE (Updated) 
 (NEW) Front gate touched up with flat black covering the shiny black from repairs. 

 
 

Merry Christmas To All, 
The Laurel Hollow Facilities Team 


